
 Ace Trucking and Trash Removal LLC 

 35 Legisla�ve Commi�ee 

 Leasing Contract of  Bill No. 35-0025 

 March 3, 2023 

 Good Day, 

 We at Ace Trucking and Trash Removal, request the lease renewal of  Bill No. 35-0025.  Ace Trucking has 
 been serving the Virgin Islands Community in Partnership with other Trucking businesses for over 25 
 years, in 2018 Antony Isaac took a step forward and Ace Trucking was created so we could con�nue to 
 service the Virgin Islands. Since we started, we have been working with the Virgin Islands Waste 
 Management Authority in striving to keep the community clean. We are asking that the 35  th  legislature 
 extend our contract for the leasing of  Bill No. 35-0025  .  Ace Trucking and Trash Removal will be 
 expanding our business and hiring more people, and improving our Virgin Islands Community. 

 Best Regards 

 Anthony Isaac 

 Ace Trucking and Trash Removal 


